
The second year Civil Engineering students attended a seminar on 

“Improvements to Engineering governance through common ethics, standards 

& application of Geosynthetics for various civil engineering disciplines” 

conducted by the Asian Civil Engineering coordinating council (ACECC) hosted by 

the Institute of Civil Engineers on 27th September 2019 at Cidade de Goa, Panjim. 

 


